

St Robert of Newminster Catholic School and Sixth Form College



Head Teacher: Mr. D. Juric **Chair of Governors:** Mr. G. Moorhouse

1st February 2022

Dear Parent/Carers

Invite to Year 11 Leaver's Prom 2022

It has become a tradition to have an end of Year 11 Prom. We hope that many of our students will return to 6th Form but we know that in June 2022, we will sadly say goodbye to some of the students who have shared our school life for the past few years, as they move onto new challenges.

This year the Prom will take place after the GCSE exams. It is booked for Friday 24th June 2022. Details at present are as follows:

Venue: Stadium of Light, Sunderland.

Date: Friday 24th June 2022 Time: 7pm – 11.00pm

Cost: £36 per person – this covers a two course meal with room hire, DJ and disco, photo

booth as well as table decorations.

School staff will also be invited to the party and will be there to enjoy the evening with the students. Your child, at present, is invited to the party, but I must highlight that we do reserve the right to deny the attendance to the event, at any stage, to any student who does not behave responsibly in our school community, have very poor attendance without justified reason or could not be trusted to enjoy the evening in an appropriate manner. The evening is a celebration of hard work and dedication to school life, students who do not demonstrate this attitude over the coming months may have their invitations revoked. We will be looking at the behaviour scores as well as attendance with reference to this.

With this in mind, we require payment in full by Friday 8th April 2022. The payment details have been set up on Parent Pay for all Year 11 students to enable instalments or the full balance to be paid.

Alternatively, cash payments in full should be handed to the Student Office, although parent pay is preferred. Unfortunately, we cannot accept cheques. All cash should be forwarded in an envelope with the **name and tutor group of the student**. Students may pay in instalments.

If there are any dietary requirements, please contact the school reception and ask them to pass this information to R Mulhatton.

Yours sincerely

Mrs R Mulhatton

On behalf of Mr McHale and the Heads of House

















